
 

 

 

 

Sint Eustatius, November 8, 2021 

 

Dear Mr. Jan Meijer, 

Thank you for your letter of October 31rst, in which you ask SECAR for its views on the Golden Rock 

project at the airport. You’ve stated that you would like to hear our point of view and considerations.  

I would like to thank you for your understanding that the Golden Rock project is upon the request of 

the Public Entity Sint Eustatius. SECAR is in full cooperation with both government and the Statia 

Heritage Research Commission (SHRC). We will await the recommendations of the SHRC and 

subsequently the decisions from government.   

SECAR kindly suggests that you contact the government and the Commission for any questions 

and/or concerns. In advance, I have sent a copy of your letter and this reply to the Government 

Commissioners and the chair of the SHRC. 

Respectfully, 

 

SECAR 

Fleur Lagcher 

Secretary of the board 


